

January 28, 2016

Sandra Ingalls Outdoor Youth Connections P.O. Box 924 Lake Stevens, WA 98258

Dear Sandra,

In Bothell's North Creek Forest, the moss grows a little greener and the water flows cleaner because of your generous grant of \$2,200. We received a contribution of \$1500 on December 8, 2015 and a second contribution of \$700 on January 25, 2016.

Your generous contribution will be used to help local school children enjoy and learn about the natural world and will help steward a forest that allows our whole community to benefit from cooler, cleaner air and water that sustains our native wildlife as well as ourselves.

Our vision is to create a cherished park where everyone can learn about, appreciate, and care for our native plants and wildlife. Your support helps us make that vision a reality.

Warm Regards,

Emily Sprong Executive Director

PS – We look forward to having you visit the Forest and observe a field trip this spring!

ADRAMA CONSTRUCTORY

ANDRAMA

Friends of North Creek Forest is a 501c3 nonprofit organization. EIN: 27-5439187